Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Building Commission

Notice of Clarification on Public Meeting of the Florida Building Commission

In the notice for the February 21, 2014, meeting of the Commission the Notice of Correction related to rule 61G20-3.001 & 61G20-3.002 is for informational purposes only and is not intended to be a rule workshop or hearing.  The Commission is merely discussing a previously published notice. 
